instead of continuing to increase electricity prices by use of clever accounting, you should be
recomending a 30% decrease to the costs of power. The price rises over the passed few years has been
well above any inflation and based on poles and wires estimates which were proven to be incorrect in the
projection of them needing to be "gold plated" much the same as approving health insurance premiums
etc. How much bottom line do these sort o businesses need. The electricity supplying entities in
qgueensland have made more than enough money and it has nothing to do with solar rebate costs etc. It
only comes down to QCA looking after their mates. Just be decent for a change and make a
recomendation to lower charges by 30%. The who;e of our society needs not be ripped off any longer as
we have been over the last few years. It's absolutely insane. You guys might be OK on your massive
incomes but not the rest of us! JUST DO IT!



